TOWN OF SARDINIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Sardinia on April 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Sardinia Town Hall, 12320 Savage Road, Sardinia, New York regarding amendment of a prior Local Law regarding Flood Damage Prevention.
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance of said proposed amendments will be reviewed by the Sardinia Town Board incident to and as a part of said Public Hearing.
Any residents of the Town of Sardinia shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed amendments at such Public Hearing.  Copies of said proposed amendments to the Town Code regarding Flood Damage Prevention are available for review at the Sardinia Town Hall located at 12320 Savage Road, Sardinia, New York as well as at the Public Hearing.  The amendments may be accessed through the Town’s website; www.erie.gov/sardinia.
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